
 

 

Coronavirus Precautions at Teamworks 

As concerns for the Coronavirus (COVID-19) increase across the nation and locally, Teamworks is 
monitoring the situation and will implement policies based on recommendations by the CDC, the 
Massachusetts Department of Health and local health departments.  The health and safety of our 
customers/staff is always our top priority! 

While the immediate health risk for most Americans is considered low at this time, Teamworks would 
like to pass along CDC recommendations for preventing the spread of the coronavirus, flu and other 
respiratory illnesses. We’d also like to inform you of the proactive steps we take to help prevent the 
spread of these illnesses in our facility. 

 
CDC Recommendations: 

 If you’re feeling sick or think you may have been exposed to COVID-19, please stay home.   
 Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. 
 Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth. 
 Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue or sleeve. 
 People with a higher risk of getting very sick from COVID-19 (i.e. elderly and people with serious 

medical conditions), should avoid crowds as much as possible. 

 
Proactive Steps Teamworks Takes (& Have Increased) To Prevent The Spread Of Illnesses: 

 Hand sanitizing stations throughout the facility. 
 Increased our turf disinfecting schedule. 
 Thorough cleaning of the entire facility on a nightly basis. 
 Increased cleaning throughout the day of frequently touched surfaces. 
 Encourage elbow bumps or other congratulatory measures after games instead of hand shaking. 
 Ask employees who are sick to stay home. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us at 781.236.4400 or 
info@teamworkscanton.com.  We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates to this 
page as needed. 


